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Come see the new office and meet  
Dr. Jill Smith on  

Thursday, November 2nd from 4-7 pm; 
refreshments will be provided. We are 
now located at 622 N Burlington Ave., 
just 2 ½ blocks SE of our old office.	

We have moved to an entirely 
renovated and updated building, 
and we want to introduce you to 

our outstanding new dentist!	
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We would like to welcome Dr. Jill Smith, the most recent addition to Sullivan Family 
Dentistry at our York location. She comes to the practice eager and excited to be 
back in a small town! She was raised on a farm outside of Elgin, NE and graduated 
from Pope John Central Catholic High School in 2009. She was awarded the 
RHOP Scholarship to Chadron State College, where she graduated with a 
bachelor’s degree in Human Biology in 2013. Dr. Smith was then accepted into the 
University of Nebraska Medical Center College of Dentistry, where she achieved 
her Doctor of Dental Surgery degree.  

Dr. Smith absolutely loves to be outdoors in her spare time, doing about anything. Running, biking, yard work, 
working on the farm; she and her husband Kevin enjoy it all! She says, “I am SO EXCITED to be back in a 
smaller community to be involved in family-driven dental care, doing what I love, where I love it!”  
 

We have moved to 622 N Burlington Ave.! 
In an effort to give all of our amazing patients the best 
possible dental experience and the highest level of care, 
Sullivan Family Dentistry moved our office location this past 
February into our building at 622 N Burlington Ave  (2 ½ 
blocks SE of the previous office on 8th St.).  
 
Prior to moving back in, we completely renovated the 
existing office space, and have been expanding and 
updating ever since! We now have more efficient space and 
treatment rooms, as well as complete handicapped parking, 
accessibility, and facilities. 
 

Everything about the office is brand new inside 
and out, which allows us to offer the latest 
technologies and equipment to provide state-of-
the-art dentistry for our patients! Come see us 
and the new space at our open house on 
Thursday, November 2nd from 4-7 pm. If it 
has been awhile since your last visit, this would 
be a great time for you to give us a call and set 
up your next preventative care appointment. We 
look forward to seeing you and helping to Build 
Your Confident Smile for a Lifetime! 

Jill R. Smith, D.D.S. 

Dr. Smith comes to Sullivan Family Dentistry with a comprehensive education 
background, exceptional knowledge in her field, excellent leadership skills, and a 
drive to advance herself personally and professionally! 


